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1.   CALL TO ORDER: 

 

Chairman Mark Grigg called the Regular Meeting of the Inland Wetlands Commission to order 

on Wednesday, August 14, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT: 

 

Mark Grigg, Chairman, Candy Palmer, Vice-Chair, Kevin Geary, Ron Lewis, & Marvin Chase, 

Jr. 

 

COMMISSIONERS ABSENT:  Cody Bill, and Asa Palmer  

 

STAFF PRESENT: 

 

Wayne Berardi, Wetlands Enforcement Officer and Administrative Assistant Cheryl Konsavitch 

 

2.   ADDITIONS TO THE AGENDA:  None   

      

3.   MINUTES:  

 

Review Minutes of Regular Meeting of 06/12/18 

 

The Commission accepted the minutes of 06/12/18 as submitted. 

 

4.   PUBLIC COMMENT:  None 

 

5.  WORKSHOP: 

 

Tony Nenna, On-Site Engineering, to discuss a Sand/Wash Plant on property located on Anthony 

Road, Tax Map 124, Parcel #5167 
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Mr. Nenna, Steven Bednaz, Dunning Industries and Ledyard Lewis were present for this 

workshop. 

 

Mr. Nenna went over the proposed plan stating the activity would be within the wetlands buffer.  

Mr. Bednaz stated there would be one draw pond and three settling ponds and the water would be 

regenerated.  Mr. Nenna stated the wetlands would be re-flagged. 

 

The Commission asked questions of the proposal and would like to see an Environmental Impact 

Report on the short and long term effects of how this will affect the wetlands and a Maintenance 

Plan.   

 

The Commission stated it would be feasible as long as it’s done right and it’s an ideal location 

for a gravel operation. 

 

6.   OLD BUSINESS:  None        

 

7.  NEW BUSINESS:  None   

 

8.  DISCUSSION:  None 

 

9.   ADJOURNMENT 

 

MOTION by C. Palmer, SECOND by M. Chase to adjourn the Inland Wetlands 

Commission Meeting at 7:45 p.m.  MOTION CARRIED UNANIMOUSLY. 

 

Respectively Submitted,  

 

Cheryl Konsavitch 

 

Cheryl Konsavitch,  

Administrative Assistant, Inland Wetlands Commission 


